February 2022
Reporter’s Reporter

It's time for County Club Days! Several Stateline 4-H members worked really
hard to get ready for County Club Days and their hard work paid off. County Club Days
was held February 12 at South Barber High School. Callen Corr received Top Blue
Demonstration & Blue Reading. Jancey Goodno received Top Blue Project Talk and
Alternate Top Blue Reading. Janda Goodno received Top Blue Project Talk and Blue
Reading. Keagan McMurray received Blue lllustrated Talk and Blue Reading. Clayton
Smith received Blue Reading. Callen, Jancey and Janda are on to Regionals on March
19, 2022! We also had five members attend and complete the Youth Quality Care of
Animals workshop held February 19 at Grace Bible Church. Our monthly meeting was
held on February 20, 2022 at the Hardtner Community Center. Leader, Amanda Corr,
reminded members of the following deadlines: add/drop projects May 1, Market Beef
tagging March 1, all other species tagging May 7 and handed out coupons from
Orscheln’s for a discount on project supplies. @ Community service projects were
discussed along with fundraising ideas and a possible field trip this spring. Members
decided on an “Egg My Yard” for a fundraiser. Rustin Erickson gave a talk on what he
plans to do after high school. Cort Blunk gave a talk about getting a farm permit and
Keagan McMurray gave a beef project talk. Stateline had two members attend the
County Council meeting held on February 28, 2022. Good luck to all the members
going to Regional Club Days! Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Club




